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EB-5 PROGAM DISCLAIMER 

 

May 28, 2025 

 

MassDevelopment is not affiliated with, has not authorized, and does not 

endorse any EB-5 project or offering in which it is listed as the Job Creation 

Entity (JCE) or otherwise. Any such references are unauthorized and do not 

reflect our participation, approval, or consent. 

Investors or interested parties should not rely on any representation that 

MassDevelopment is involved in any capacity in the referenced EB-5 

program. 

If you have received EB-5 materials naming MassDevelopment or have 

questions about our involvement, please contact us directly at 

massdevelopment.com/contact or (617) 330-2000 for clarification. 

 

https://www.massdevelopment.com/about/about-massdevelopment/contact/

